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M Gmail Mosi Secret <mosi.secret@gmail.com>

FOIPA Request No. 1444659-000

FOIPAQUESTIONS <FOIPAQUESTIONS@fbi.gov> Tue, Jun 2, 2020 at 9:38 AM

To: Mosi Secret <mosi.secret@gmail.com>

Good morning,

Thank you for your inquiry regarding the status of your Freedom of Information
Act/Privacy (FOIPA) request. A review of your request has determined the following:

The request is presently awaiting assignment to a Disclosure analyst who will then
review the records to determine if any redactions are required pursuant to subsections of
Title 5, U. S. Code, Section 552 and 552a.

You may check the status of your request online at http://vault.fbi.gov by clicking on the
‘Check Status of Your FOI/PA Request’ link. Online status reports are updated weekly.

Given the current COVID-19 pandemic and federal guidelines to mitigate the spread of
the virus, the FBI's Record/Information Dissemination Section (RIDS) is operating with
limited staff on a staggered schedule to protect the safety of its employees, families, and
communities.

As a result, estimated dates of completion for Freedom of Information Act requests were
impacted and you can expect lengthened response timelines. We now estimate that
small track requests (50 pages or fewer) will require approximately 8 months to
complete; medium track requests (51-950 pages) will require approximately 29 months
to complete; large track requests (951-8,000 pages) will require approximately 56
months to complete; and extra- large track requests (over 8,000 pages) will require
approximately 70 months to complete. Please note that these are estimates, and these
timelines may change as this national emergency evolves. The FBI remains committed
to fulfilling your FOIPA request in the timeliest manner possible. Thank you for your
patience and understanding.
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Your request is currently in the complex request large processing track, and the
estimated date of completion for your request is April 2024. If your request is considered
a complex track, considering reducing the scope of your request may accelerate the
process as it could potentially place your request in a quicker processing track. This
may also reduce any search and duplication costs, if applicable, and allow for a more
timely receipt of your information. If you wish to discuss reducing the scope of your
request, please indicate so and a representative will be in contact.

Respecitfully,

Public Information Officer

FBI - Information Management Division
170 Marcel Drive

Winchester, VA 22602

0: (540) 868-4593

F: (540) 868-4391

E: foipaquestions@fbi.gov

Do you have further questions about the FOI/PA process? Visit us at http://www.fbi.gov/foia

Please check the status of your request online at https://vault.fbi.gov/fdps-1/@ @search-fdps Status updates are
performed on a weekly basis.

Note: This is a non-emergency email address. If this is an emergency, please call 911 directly. If you need to report
a tip for immediate action, please contact FBI Tips at http://tips.fbi.gov/ or reach out to your local field office.
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